Commission on Preparation for Ministry

Informational only

CPM met on February 12, 2019 with discussion and approval of the following:

- Reviewed and approved January minutes.
- Philip Lotspeich, General Presbyter presented and overview of the CLP Program. Will schedule a
 future meeting with the Transitions Commission to discuss expectations of the church receiving
 CLPS.
- Approved Saint Luke Center, Louisville Kentucky as our provider for psychological evaluations for Inquirers/Candidates. Emily Cash Psy. D., Director. We will look for another provider for CLPS, since they do not need as an intense evaluation to serve one church.
- Interviewed and approved, Paul Miller as a candidate for CLP.
- Set August the 9th and 10th as the date for our annual retreat for members of the commission, inquirers, candidates, and CLPS. This is a time for reflection and annual reviews.
- Reports given on Inquirers/Candidates and CLPS.

Our next meeting will be March the 12th at 12:30 PM at First Presbyterian Winchester.

Connie Turner

CPM Chair